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February, 2023 

Dear Families;  

 

Happy Lunar New Year! I wish everyone good health and prosperity for the year ahead. 

February is a busy month at Capitol Hill. Throughout the month of February, we are cele-

brating Black History Month. The national theme for Black History Month 2023 is: “Ours 

to Tell”. This theme represents both an opportunity to engage in important conversa-

tion and a commitment to learning more about the stories Black communities in Cana-

da can share about their histories, successes, sacrifices and triumphs. A fundamental 

part of this learning is examining times in history when people were not afforded kind-

ness. As we work together to build a more equitable and inclusive Canada, a crucial first 

step is engaging in conversations about race, and the importance of eradicating racism 

and hate in our communities. We believe that educating our students about racial ine-

quality and the importance of diversity supports this goal.   

 

Aligning with this goal, on February 22rd, we will celebrate Pink Shirt Day. ‘Lift Each Oth-

er Up’ is the theme for Pink Shirt Day again this year. We will be focusing on learning 

about empathy, kindness and compassion and how we can extend those actions to oth-

ers in our community.  

We hope that the lessons students engage in this month transfer to larger, equally im-

portant understandings about how we treat others who are different from our-

selves.  Our goal is to build inclusive and caring communities, where members feel val-

ued, heard and understood.   

 

As always, thank you for your continued support on this journey.  

 

Ms. Carson  

Principal 
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February 13th at 12:15pm the Gr.7’s will 

be hosting a Bake Sale!  

There will be lots of yummy treats!   

 POPCORN FRIDAYS 

Our PAC has organized a Popcorn Fundraiser. 

Every Friday there will be a popcorn sale.  

(or Thursday’s if the Friday is a Pro-D Day)  

Remember to bring $2 to grab a bag 

of popcorn. 

 

 



Mornings can be dark—especially with the unpredictable weather.  We are asking families who 

drop off and or pick up their children to be aware and reminded of the following: 

1. Speed Limit:  Please note that the roads surrounding the school are a 30 km speed limit 

zone. 

2. Please cross the road at CROSSWALKS ONLY.  Drivers may not see children crossing mid 

block or through cars. 

3. Please hold the hand of younger children to ensure they do not dart into surrounding 

roads. 

4. Rain and snow can lead to more congestion and an increase in drop off/pick up cars.  

Please be aware of surroundings before leaving the parking spot you are in. 

5. The back parking lot—by the fields and gym are for STAFF ONLY.  Please avoid using the 

staff parking lot for drop off and pick up. 

 Capitol Hill students have a huge area to play at recess and 

lunch.  Sometimes the fields are wet, or areas are slippery.  

Please ensure that there is a spare change of clothes in your 

child(ren)’s classroom.  This includes: 

   Socks      Shirt     Pants 

  Undergarments       

Having these items in the classroom will reduce the number of 

outgoing calls and interruptions at home or work for parents.  

Thank you. 



Community News 

Register in February (in advance of the next school year ) if your student: is start-
ing Kindergarten next Fall (Born in 2018). 

• Will be new (all grades) to the District in September 2023 
Apply from February 1st to February 28th 2023 to be considered for priority placement for the 
2023-24 school year if your student: 

All forms must be completed online through the Burnaby School District website.  Registration must be 
completed for the neighborhood/catchment school.  

For more information on Registration Procedures and to register please visit the Burnaby School Dis-
trict Website:  

https://burnabyschools.ca/registration/  

• would like to apply to French Immersion, Mandarin Language Arts or any of the other 
Secondary and Elementary Programs of Choice 

• wants to attend a school other than their home school (cross-district transfer) 

https://burnabyschools.ca/registration/
https://burnabyschools.ca/kindergarten-registration/
https://burnabyschools.ca/registration/
https://burnabyschools.ca/french-immersion/
https://burnabyschools.ca/mandarin-language-program/
https://burnabyschools.ca/programs-of-choice/
https://burnabyschools.ca/registration/
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February,2023 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wedessay Thursday Friday Saturday 

   

 

1 

Fancy Day 

Uzume Taiko 

Workshop 

 

2 

Uzume Taiko 

Workshop 

Div. 6 Skating 

Girls BBall game 

3 

 

4 

5 6 7 

Boys Bball Game 

8 

Div.1 Field trip  

9 

Div.6 Skating 

Girls Bball Game 

10 

Staff Vs Students 

Bball Game 

Pie Throwing—

Food bank 

11 

 

12 13 

Bake Sale  

14 

Valentines Day 

Boys Bball Play 

Day 

Div. 14, 15 

Skating  

15 

 

16 

Girls Bball Play 

day 

17 

 

18 

19 

 

20 

Family Day  

No School 

21 22 

Pink Shirt Day 

 

23 24 

District Pro D  

 

25 

26 27 

 

28 

Div. 7,8,9 Mount 

Seymour Field 

Trip  

    

2023 

* Please Note:  Calendar, dates and times are subject to change 


